April 26, 2004

Mr. Hal Hawk, President

Crown Battery Manufacturing Company

P.O. Box 990

1445 Majestic Drive

Fremont, Ohio 43420

Dear Hal:
Thanks for taking the time to meet with me Monday morning to discuss the preparation phase of the SCEDC fund raising campaign.  Thank you also for accepting our invitation to serve as a member of our Campaign Advisory Council.  As we discussed, your involvement will not require a lot of time or meetings.  I do look forward to gaining your insight and advice regarding campaign prospects and  appreciate your endorsement and support for this important campaign.  

Attached for your review, is a draft campaign prospect list.  At your convenience, please take a moment to indicate which individuals/companies on our master prospect list with whom you have a relationship and mail it back to me at the SCEDC office.  This will help me to know to seek your advice and guidance in advance of and in follow up to presentations I have with them about financially supporting the EDC’s new five-year business plan.

I appreciate your willingness to allow us to use your name in our campaign brochure, I know it will be very helpful as we meet with business and community leaders throughout Sandusky County.  

I will send you a formal investment request letter in the coming weeks to reflect your indication of making a financial pledge of $7,500 annually in support of the EDC’s five-year economic development program. Thanks again for your support.
Best regards,

Chip Holcombe

Campaign Manager 

